
 

 

 
 
Tartisan Resources Corp. Shareholder New Years Update  2015. 
 
The junior capital markets continue to challenge the courage of the average investor. Tartisan 
Resources Corp. (CSE:TTC) has been no exception and with a market capitalization of less than 
a million dollars, one wonders if Tartisan is now a BUY, considering our market cap was $8.4m 
(November 2011). 
 
Given the reality of difficult markets to raise funds, management took the decision to preserve 
the La Victoria asset. Tartisan's primary gold/silver asset is 100% owned and does Not hold 
a net smelter royalty.  
 
With few dollars to spend, Tartisan has cut staff, eliminated consultants and reduced general 
overhead costs. These steps were necessary in order to preserve our capital structure and wait for 
better days. Currently, there are approximately 35.3m shares outstanding, 40.4mm on a 
fully diluted basis.  
 
Tartisan sought out a JV partner in 2014. We found Eloro Resources Ltd. (TSX.V:ELO) and 
signed a definitive agreement in 2014. Eloro Resources is required to spend $250m in 
exploration expense at La Victoria in calendar year 2015. 
 
Tartisan Resources is now in position to resume exploration activities after a three year hiatus. 
Those better days seem to be slowly returning, and now Tartisan is in position to take advantage. 
A plan will soon be released that shows how the $250m will be spent at La Victoria.  
 
Tartisan will also carry out exploration and seek out opportunities, independent of the JV dollars, 
in an attempt to increase shareholder value.  Press releases will provide updates and will be 
posted to our website: www.tartisanresources.com 
 
Mining Insights has published a Bullish Research Report on Tartisan Resources which can 
be found on the Company website or forwarded upon request.    
 
This year will be a turning point for Tartisan Resources with the resumption of field work. 
The idea of drilling the property in 2015 will become a reality, and investors have a unique 
opportunity now to invest.  
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